
 

 

Thursday 4th July 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carers,  

Firstly, I would like to thank you for attending our Teddy Bears Picnic transition event 
on Wednesday. It was so lovely to meet you all and see the children exploring their 
new classroom. We hope you found this transition experience useful. 

During the event we discussed the timetable for the first week back in September and 
after some feedback have made some slight changes, which we hope suit everyone’s 
needs and wishes. Please see below:  

 
Monday 2nd September  
 

 
School is closed. (Training Day) 
 

 
 
Tuesday 3rd September  

 
Drop & Play 8:30-10am  
Please note: *No afternoon session is available on this 
date*  
 

 
Wednesday 4th September  

 
Half Day with lunch 8:30-12:15 OR an afternoon session 
1:30-3pm  
 
Please note: FULL DAY is now available for this day.  
 

Thursday 5th & Friday 6th  Full days 8:30-3pm  

 

Please use the link below to confirm your choices for Wednesday 4th September 2024. 
https://forms.office.com/e/2rUhaZiCiX attached is an updated form of upcoming 
dates including advance notices for the academic year. 

If you have any questions about transition or anything else, please don’t hesitate to 
get in touch.  

Kind Regards  

 

Jessica Roe  

https://forms.office.com/e/2rUhaZiCiX


 

 

Weds 26th June 2024  - Stay and Play with parents 8:30am-10:30am  

Weds 5th July 2024 - Whole School transition – drop in and play 8:30- 10:00am or 1:30pm-3pm (please ring if you have forgotten your time) 

Monday 2nd September 
2024 

Tuesday 3rd September 
2024 

Wednesday 4th 
September 2024 

Thursday 5th September 
2024 

Friday 6th September 
2024 

Training Day 
 
No Children present 

Drop and play 
8:30am- 10:30am 
 
(Children to wear school 
uniform) 

Half day with lunch 
8:30am until 12:15pm 
OR  
Afternoon session 
1:15pm until 3pm 
OR  
*New option – FULL DAY 
(please sign up using link) 

Full day  
8:30 until 3pm  

Full day  
8:30 until 3pm  
 

 
Parents who wish to discuss their children in more detail can have a 1:1 session 
with a member of school staff need to book a 1:1 appointment via the school 
office. 
 
During these sessions, children that wish to try breakfast club or after school can 
be accommodated by contacting Spring field after school club directly. 
 

 
** Parents who wish to have an extended transition 
plan for their child are asked to speak with Mrs 
Ruddock to plan a bespoke a transition plan ** 

Curriculum and Phonics event 3pm on Thursday 5th Sept OR Tuesday 10th September in the Reception classroom 

PE days for Reception will be a Monday and Wednesday 

*Advanced notice of: 

Parents evening on Tuesday 19th Nov OR Thursday 21st Nov  

Nativity – Monday 9th December at 2pm and 5pm  


